
Greers Ferry Lake Trail Council
Buy –  Gift - Dedicate a Bench Campaign
Typical trail benches in place along the 
trail in place now.

All benches will be of the same design 
as shown in the photos and be built and
installed by a contractor.

The Greers Ferry Trails Council is 
embarking on a campaign to build and 
place benches along the length of the 
Sulphur Creek and Sandy Beach trail. 

The council is inviting private 
individuals, businesses and 
organizations to buy a bench to be 
placed along the trail.

When you buy a bench, you can 
dedicate that bench to a person as 
a memorial or gift it as a business 
or individual.

When you purchase a bench, a plaque 
will be placed on the bench with an 
inscription of your choosing. 

Examples of inscriptions might be:

* In memory of John Doe
* Sponsored by XYX Bank and Trust
* A gift of the Jones Family
* Jane Smith a friend of the trail

How to buy a bench
To buy, gift or dedicate a bench to the trail you need to make a $500 donation to 
the Greers Ferry Lake Trails Council. Your donation is tax deductible! The GFLTC is
a non-profit 501c organization. Your can make your donation via mail or 
online with a credit card or PayPal account. * There are a limited number of bench spots 
available so act early to ensure you can claim a bench. Specific spots along the trail system have 
been marked for bench locations. 10 benches have already been placed and are ready for claims.

By Mail
Greers Ferry Lake Trails Council
P.O. Box 74
Heber Springs, AR
72543

* Include a note that donation is for a
bench with chosen plaque inscription.

Online
You can donate 
online at:

https://gfltc.com/
index.php/donate


